
Call for Organization of AIP 2027
The Executive Committee of the Inverse Problems International Association invites applications for
the organization of the Applied Inverse Problems Conference in 2027. 

Applications (full bids) should include the following information:

• City: In which city should AIP 2027 take place? Describe how to get there by plane!

• Date: Which date or dates are planned/possible?

• Organizers: Who will be responsible for the organization, who will support the main 
organizer(s)?

• Scientific Committee: Please name members of the scientific committee. This suggestion 
should not yet include EC members at this initial stage. (After the sucessful bid has been 
selected, three EC members will be included into the SC, in agreement with the conference 
organizers.)

• Location: Which rooms are available for the plenary talks and for the parallel sessions? 
Please provide their number, capacity, and distances between them! How many hotel rooms 
are available in the vicinity of the conference center? Are there restaurants, canteens or 
locations for lunch close by?

• Social Program: Do you plan a conference dinner, a reception, trips to local attractions or 
any other activities?

• Finances: Which local funds are available to support the conference? What are the costs for 
the reservation of lecture halls and/or hotel rooms and when are they due? 
IPIA would be able to lend some money for this purpose. Please contact us if you want to 
use this option!

Letters of intent (not yet necessarily containing all the details metioned above) should be sent to 
ipia@gwdg.de by March 31, 2025. 

Full bids of shortlisted LOIs will be solicited by the IPIA EC by May 31, 2025.

For questions please do not hesitate to address us at ipia@gwdg.de 
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